

Early Learning Division Office of Child Care



October 15, 2021

Dear Early Learning Provider and Partner,

You are receiving this notice because you have a current grant or contract with the Early Learning Division (ELD) that requires you to complete an "Equity Survey for ELD Grantees and Contractors" by **November 15, 2021.**

The purpose of the survey is to understand your experiences with equity requirements, identify strengths and areas for improvement, create technical assistance, and develop resources to meet your needs and support your work.

To complete the survey for an organization with the ELD grants and contracts listed below, click here.

- Early Childhood Equity Fund
- Preschool Promise
- Oregon Pre-Kindergarten/Head Start
- Western Oregon University The Research Institute

If your organization has multiple grants or contracts, please complete one survey for each grant or contract. If you have questions about the survey, please contact your program manager or contract administrator at ELD. To download ELD's "Equity Guidance" for grants and contracts and to follow updates, click here.

We appreciate your continued support of families and children in Oregon.

Thank you,

The Early Learning Division